
Submitter: JASON FIELDS 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Addiction and Community Safety 
Response 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3197 

I strongly oppose this tax. I appalls me to see this kind of thinking that just hurts the 

beer, wine and cider businesses that are already contributing so much to this state. 

VOTE NO 


